

1972-2022 Come One, Come All!!!

My, how time flies when you love what you do!

Help us celebrate our 50 Year Anniversary in business! All current and former families and staff are invited to commemorate this wonderful anniversary with us.

We will have an OPEN HOUSE at Sunflower Preschool on Saturday, June 25<sup>th</sup>, 2022, from 11:00-3:00.

Food trucks, tile decorating, face painting, photo booth, balloon animals and much more will be available to our families.

We would like to make a photo mural on our bulletin boards, so if you have a favorite Sunflower photo memory, please bring it in when attending.

All our families over the years and decades have truly been a gift to us and we want to thank you for your steadfast support and devotion.

Gratefully and with much appreciation, Kathleen Gilbert Cooke, owner

Please RSVP by Wed. June 15<sup>th</sup> (775)-826-0977